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DCPSC Offices Closed on Independence Day 
 

 
(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia will be closed in 
observance of Independence Day, Wednesday, July 4, 2018. Regular business hours will resume on Thursday, 
July 5, 2018.  
 

 
The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by Congress 

in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of Columbia. 
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